
WANT 
FASTER  
INTERNET?
Help Kenosha County attract 
broadband investment!

Increasingly, Kenosha County residents’ daily lives 
are online - for work, school and entertainment. This 
trend was accelerated by the COVID-19 pandemic, 
putting more pressure on Kenosha’s broadband 
infrastructure. Residents need, and deserve, quick 
and efficient access to the internet. 

Through the end of 2022, we have a unique 
opportunity to help ensure fast, affordable 
internet access for all just by taking a brief 
online speed test. The test is quick, easy and 
will take less than a minute to complete.

If enough residents complete the speed test by 
the end of the year, internet service providers 
in Kenosha County may be eligible to receive 
state and federal grants to improve broadband 
infrastructure, meaning residents could have faster 
internet sooner.

Take The Speed Test
Complete the speed test at home  
or at your business. Do not use  
your cellular connection or hotspot.

Visit kenoshacounty.org/quickconnect or 
scan the QR code. Ensure you are using  
wifi, not a cellular connection or hotspot.

Enter your residential or business address

Click “Let’s Do It” and complete the  
speed test

Once you complete the test, you will be able 
to determine if your internet speed is within 
FCC standards (25 Mbps download and 3 Mbps 
upload). If internet speeds are below the FCC 
standard, internet service providers who serve 
Kenosha County may qualify for state and/or 
federal grants.

kenoshacounty.org/quickconnect
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Tell your family, friends and neighbors to take the speed test and increase our chances 
of attracting broadband investment in our communities! Resources are available  

at kenoshacounty.org/quickconnect

SPREAD THE WORD


